

## We love to hear from our alumni!

Send your class notes and other updates to the KDS E-Newsletter, 6077 Main Street, Grant, AL 35747 or bcagle@nehp.net.

Remember to add your class year!

## **CLASS GATHERING:**

Class of 1991 – Are you ready for a walk down memory lane? If so, plan to join classmates for a campus tour and get-together on Saturday, December 5. The fun will begin at 2:00 as we gather at the KDS Administrative Office. Contact Daniel Wrenn, Meredith Click Campbell, or Wesley Stewart for additional information.